MBS will organize it’s Spring International Week from March 21st to March 25th 2022, and we would be happy to welcome one of your lecturers during this international week, to teach on our campus a short course to our 2nd year Bachelor students one of the following topics : Digital transformation, Artificial Intelligence, Blockchain, Cyber Security. We are looking for introductory modules and not very technically advanced interventions. We are still looking for 2 lecturers in total in English for our International week on these topics. Although we are planning an on campus program, we may have to switch to online teaching if the sanitary situation requires it.
 
Lecturers should be able to travel to France, they can check the measures at the borders here : https://www.interieur.gouv.fr/Actualites/L-actu-du-Ministere/Certificate-of-international-travel
 
The course will be delivered in 5 sessions of 1h30 each (please find attached the provisional schedule - French hours).
 
Each group of students will be of 40 to 50 students (average).
 
Duration of the module : 7h30 (5 sessions of 1h30 each)
Total number of teaching hours : 7h30
Teaching language : English
 
The lecturer will provide a multiple choice question test to MBS, with the answer sheet. The test will be administered and scored by MBS.
Duration of the test : 1h30.
Number of question : 40
 
MBS will provide :
•             Plane/train ticket (2nd class)
•             Taxi from and to Montpellier Airport
•             Hotel from Sunday March 20th to 26th (6 nights - check out on March 26th- breakfast included)
•             Tramway card for one week when in Montpellier
•             Lunches on MBS premises
•             Stipend: 100€ per teaching hour, upon receipt of an invoice. Please find attached the document “Invoicing and payment information” which outlines the invoicing conditions put in place by MBS.
 
If one of your faculties is interested please ask them to send a resume (Curriculum Vitae) as well as a short description of the course at coordinator-ipo@montpellier-bs.com ASAP before the 31st of January 2022. All the proposals will be submitted to the Faculty committee and we will give an answer by mid-February as the latest.
 
Should you need more information to share with faculties on your end, feel free to contact us.
 
Looking forward to hearing from you soon,
Best regards,
 
Carole SANTOS MAGLIOZZI
Deputy Director | International Academic Relations
Montpellier Business School
+33 (0)4 67 10 25 17 
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